
Society of the War of 1812 President Paul Walden attends
the 246th Anniversary of the Virginia Declaration of Rights

at Gunston Hall, Virginia.

On June 11, 2022, President Paul Walden represented the Society of
the War of 1812 at Gunston Hall, Virginia. The George Mason Chapter
of the Virginia Society of the Sons of the American Revolution
sponsored the event. Over thirty-one patriotic organizations
participated in the event held at George Mason’s home, Gunston Hall
near Lorton, Virginia. The Declaration, primarily authored by George
Mason, served as a basis for the Declaration of Independence and later,
the Bill of Rights in the U.S. Constitution.

Paul Walden delivers remarks at the commemoration at Gunston Hall. He also
laid a wreath on behalf of the Society of the War of 1812 in Virginia.
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